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MERIDIAN 

Dear Ms Mackenzie, 

Meridian TV is planning an investigation into the care of patients 
at Gosport War Memorial Hospital during the 1990’s. 
This will take the form of a documentary in 2003, as well as 
regular updates on Meridian Tonight. 
I am the reporter in charge of this investigation and had the 
pleasure of meeting your sister at the recent Press conference in 
Whiteley. 

I am writing to thank you for all your assistance thus far and to say 
I will be in contact in the near future. 
If you have any new information or would like to discuss any 
thoughts or feelings, I would look forward to hearing from you. 

We will also be passing on material to ITV, with the hope national 
coverage may add extra weight to the investigation. 

If you are planning any meetings of fellow families, I would be 
very interested in attending - IF the families were willing. 

Thankyou for your help so far. I fully appreciate the difficulties 
you have faced. I hope our input will help keep your fight in the 
public arena and maintain the pressure on the relevant groups. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Andrew Pate 
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